
  

 
February 28, 2025 
 
Dear CRES Parents and Guardians, 
 
 
*Please click here for the most recent Related Arts 
Newsletter.  Here you can find details about what your 
students are doing in their RA classes. 
 
*The annual Book Swap is coming soon: Thank you to all 
who have donated to the Book Swap and to all the 
volunteers who have helped with sorting and organizing the 
books! All CRPS and CRES students will attend the Book Swap 
with their class on March 5th. 
 
*Read-A-Thon details: Week 1 of the Read-A-Thon is 
complete and we are off to an amazing start!  Thanks to all 
who have participated.  Please keep it up for week 2! Awards 
are given for every student who reaches their goal. Top 
Readers and Top Fundraisers receive medals, and the classes 
that read the most and fundraise the highest in each school 
will also win a fun party! 
 
*Please click here to view the most recent CRES Scoop!  
 
Upcoming events… 
 
March 3-7 - Read Across America week: See flyer to the 
upper right 
 
March 5 - Book Swap 
 
March 6-7 - School Store during lunch periods 
 

Have a great weekend, 

Jim Osmond and Merri Milano 

https://cdnsm5-ss19.sharpschool.com/UserFiles/Servers/Server_31147781/File/RA%20Newsletter%20-%20February%20'25.pdf
https://cdnsm5-ss19.sharpschool.com/UserFiles/Servers/Server_31147781/File/RA%20Newsletter%20-%20February%20'25.pdf
https://youtu.be/Bk3eEWUHLDc

	   

